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L E G I S L A T I V E COUNCIL 
Question on notice 

Thursday, 16 October 2014 

1752. Hon Robin Chappie to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Finance. 

Regarding the State Supply Commission's Private Sector Procuring for Public 
Authorities supply policy, gazettal date 28 December 2007,1 ask: 
(a) has this policy been rescinded or changed: 
(i) i f yes to (a), when did this occur; and 
(ii) i f yes to (a), why was it rescinded or what were the changes; and 
(b) what is the supply policy that is currently in its place to ensure accountability 
and value for money, and when was it gazetted? 

(a-b) The State Supply Commission's (SSC) Private Sector Procuring for Public Authorities 
supply policy was rescinded with effect from 1 July 2014 following a review of all SSC 
policies. 

The SSC's current Value for Money policy was gazetted on 28 December 2007. 

The SSC's revised Probity and Accountability policy was gazetted on 27 June 2014 
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